
I was reading the article in The Denver Post today about Centennial Airport and the Noise-
Compatibility Program.  I truly hope that they ban the "loud" jets from landing at Centennial 
Airport.  I live in the Meridian Hills Neighborhood and when I am sitting out back on my patio 
and these jets fly over, I feel that am living by DIA instead of Centennial.  We have "special 
sound proof windows" that were installed by the builder, but even with these, the jets are 
extremely loud and have actually rattled the windows. I also would like see Centennial change 
the flight paths for the other aircraft. It makes me a bit nervous to see all of these airplanes fly so 
very low over my neighborhood.   
  
Thanks you for considering my views and concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Kimberly Gray 


